
Friday 26th February 2021 
 

 

The Reception Round-up! 

Some of the lovely things we have been learning this 

week: SO proud of everyone’s hard work!  

     

 
 

 
  

                          

 

 

 
    

   
 

 

 

Topic: 
We will be learning what plants need to 
grow and from Tuesday morning the 
children at home can come to pick up 
some cress seeds. Children at school will 
bring them home.  

 
Phonics: 
Sounds 

ur ow 
Pre-cursive formation 

b p u 
They will learn the ur and ow sounds. 
They will write words with them in and 

sentences too. They will learn the 
formation of b, p, u  

 
 
 
 
  

 
 

  

 

 

 

Next week’s tricky words to learn: 

said have like 
Please help your child to learn to read 
these words and then learn to spell 
and write them. They could then think 
of sentences with these words in or 
have a go writing these sentences.  
  

 

Maths: 

 

Next week we will be teaching how to compare groups of up to 
10. We will be sharing a story called ’10 dots’ and explore the 

numbers to 10. We will then be describing and comparing 
sizes. 

 

 
 

 

What’s going on this week/notices/information:  

Monday 8th March: We are SO excited to be reunited in Reception once again. we are making plans 
to spend lots of time nurturing the children back into the environment, allowing them time to play together and with us in 
order to catch up and re-establish relationships and happiness at school.  
Social breakout rooms: This made a lovely change last Monday. It was great for the children to have some social time 
together. We will do this again during next Monday afternoons Zoom session at 1.30pm. This will last until 1.45pm and 
then I will stay on to teach them their topic session.  
PE Zoom: Next Wednesday afternoon Mrs Gray will be doing a PE Zoom session again so please can the children wear 
their PE kits? Please ensure that they have some clear space to move around in, safely.  
World Book Day: Next Thursday is World Book Day. We have decided to give out their books vouchers and save our 
dress up and fun for later in the year, once the children are all settled back at school. Next Thursday morning on the first 
Zoom, the children are welcome to bring their favourite book to show us and I will read my favourite story to them too. The 
children in school are welcome to bring their favourite book in their bookbag next Thursday to show as well.  
 
 
 
 


